
 
March 21, 2006

STAR GAS CORRECTS ADDRESS OF SPECIAL UNITHOLDER MEETING 

STAMFORD, CT (March 21, 2006) – Star Gas Partners, L.P. (the "Partnership" or "Star") (NYSE: SGU, SGH), a home energy 
distributor and services provider specializing in heating oil, announced today that the cover page of its March 17, 2006 
supplement to its proxy statement and the March 13, 2006 letter accompanying the amended notice of the Special Meeting 
contained an incorrect address for the location of the Special Meeting of unitholders that will be held on March 28, 2006 at 
11:00 a.m. local time. As specified in the amended notice of Special Meeting of unitholders, the Meeting will be held at the 
offices of Phillips Nizer LLP at 666 Fifth Avenue, New York, New York.

About Star Gas Partners

Star Gas Partners, L.P. is the nation's largest retail distributor of home heating oil. Additional information is available by 
obtaining the Partnership's SEC filings and by visiting Star's website at www.star-gas.com. 
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